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The August deadline is approaching for this year's APO Produc-
tivity Photo Contest. 
We're waiting for pictures that illustrate efforts in productivity 
(people working together for improvement in agriculture, indus-
try, schools, communities... there are topics all around us). For 
details, see our Web site (www.apo-tokyo.org).

Photo op

Malaysia's Ministry of International Trade & Industry Advisor Dato' Nik Zainiah Nik Abd. Rahman, 
former NPO Head and APO Director for Malaysia (2nd/L), is all smiles posing with Secretariat Industry 
Department Acting Director Setsuko Miyakawa (L), Philippine APO Director Margarita R. Songco 
(2nd/R), and Secretariat Agriculture Department Senior Program Officer Joselito C. Bernardo after she 
was made an APO Honorary Fellow during the Governing Body Meeting, Kuala Lumpur, 21 April 2010.


